From: Baldeh, Samba [mailto:district17@cityofmadison.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 9:56 AM

To: Thomas B. Sanford; Veldran, Lisa

Cc: 'karen meyer'

Subject: Re: East Wash Re-Development

Good Morning Tom -

Yes; | did get your voice message. Also thank you for the quick turn around on your side, |
sincerely appreciate that. The project as | understand it is an excellent opportunity for not only
the immediate neighbors but the entire East side and so | sincerely looking forward to working
with you and your team to make this happen as soon as possible. | take note that you are not
available the first Monday of June. Also that you have to get Chick-fil-A officials here on time. |
will give you a call some time soon with details...

Lisa - Can you please run the numbers base off the map | sent and let Mr. Sanford know the
cost.

Sincerely thank you to all of you.

Regards,

Alder Samba Baldeh
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